
Sponsored by the Golden Valley Administration and Grizzly ASB    

   Grizzly 101 
Freshman Transition 

Please join us for a special event created just for our new Grizzlies.  Included in this 
special event will be: 
● a warm welcome from Golden Valley High School Principal, Mr. Frias  
● a spirited greeting from Grizzly ASB leaders and mentors 
● your first Grizzly rally 
● a parents-only informational meeting 
● a Golden Valley High School campus tour 
● special welcome raffle with awesome prizes 
● priority registration  
● a tasty, free BBQ dinner 

Thursday, August 6, 2015 
3:30 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

Be sure to start off your freshman year with this fun 
and exciting opportunity!  There are two ways to 
RSVP:  
 

1.  Go to the GVHS Webpage OR 

2.   Scan this QR code: 

Students unable to attend 
registration will be required to 
register on the first day of 
school. 

Questions  
 
Email a Grizzly ASB Director: 
Mrs. Histed at thisted@hartdistrict.org 
Mrs. Leite at jleite@hartdistrict.org 
 
Call:  661-298-8140  Ext. 1551 

Don’t forget your 
registration 
paperwork! 
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